
INTRODUCING TIFFANY NATHAN 
SOCIAL EMOTIONAL WELLNESS 

COORDINATOR  
  My name is Tiffany Nathan and I am a 

second-year student at Dutchess Community College. 

My major is Human Services. I interned at the Harriet 

Tubman Academic Skills Center in Poughkeepsie during 

the last Spring semester. Unfortunately the internship 

was cut short due to the Covid 19 virus. I am thrilled to 

return as the Social Emotional Wellness Coordinator this 

year. I look forward to forming trusting, supportive 

relationships with all the students and I am more than 

honored to be someone they can count on, both as a 

friend, and as a teacher. 

Working with young children is so rewarding 

because they force us to to remember that we were all 

once their age and also to step back and develop even 

more patience and listening skills. Children can teach you 

so much, and it is these very lessons that will enable me 

to pursue my career of becoming a marriage and family 

therapist in the near future. 

  I love to read and write and am always interested 

in learning new activities. I also enjoy playing with animals 

and spending time with family and loved ones. 

REMINDERS BE SAFE 

WEAR A MASK 

OBSERVE SOCIAL DISTANCING GUIDELINES 

TUBMAN TIMES  
September, 2020

WELCOMING BACK TO HTASC 
MS KACY (left) MS. SHAUN (right) 
TEACHER GR.3-5 TEACHER K-2 

 WE’RE OFF TO A GREAT BEGINNING!

Community Circle Meetings

Reading alone or with a partner

STEM Explorations

Homework Support


